
 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 17th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Change of Staffing in Oak Class 
 
Due to a change in circumstances, Mrs Kim will no longer be teaching Oak Class. From Monday, Oak 
class will be taught by two of our Senior Leaders. These staff are Miss Stewart, Acting Deputy Head of 
School and Mrs Roberts, who was Acting Head of the Lower School and taught some of your children in 
Year 2. 
 
We understand that change can be worrying for both children and adults.  However, after careful 
consideration, we believe that these teachers are best placed to provide Oak Class with the support and 
guidance they need to prepare them for secondary school. 
 
If you wish to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me or speak to me on the school gate. 
 

 
                Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

               Claire Binks – Acting Head of Upper School 
 
 
 
 


